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DELAY TO IMPLEMENTATION OF NEW CONVERSION SCHEDULE FOR IB STUDENTS 

The Australasian Conference of Tertiary Admissions Centres (ACTAC), comprising admissions centres 

across Australia, recently developed a finer-grained conversion schedule for IB students. 

Due to the disruptions caused by COVID-19, ACTAC has agreed to delay the implementation of the 

new schedule from 2022 admissions to 2023 admissions to provide additional time and stability for 

schools and students. 

This means that the first students admitted to university using the new schedule will be those 

completing Year 12 in 2022. 

 

Further queries: please contact the tertiary admissions centre in your jurisdiction. 
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